
 
Distance: 3 miles (5 km) 
Time: 1½  hours 
 
A circular walk, starting at the Information Point by the footbridge 
and climbing about 200 metres up a forestry track onto the slopes 
behind the village, giving lovely views over the village and along 
Loch Earn. 
 
From the footbridge and Information Point, cross the main road 
and walk up Shoemaker Lane, opposite. Go through the gateposts 
at the end, into the playing field area behind the village. Within a 
few metres, start bearing right. Then follow the path through a 
lightly wooded area, with the old railway embankment on your left. 
Continue along this path, between two fences, to a wooden 
‘kissing’ gate, which takes you out on to Station Road. 
 
Turn left, pass between the old railway abutments and then follow 
the forestry track that bears left, heading up the hillside. Keep to 
this track as it zig-zags up the hill, passing through a deer fence 
gate. Please stop occasionally to look back and take in the views 
of the village and glen below. 
 
There is a seat, picnic table and a cairn on your left, defining the 
highest point of this walk. This is an ideal spot to pause for 
refreshments and to enjoy the views both to the east and 
overlooking Loch Earn to the west.  
 
The track eventually levels out (now heading in a westerly 
direction). Continue along the forestry track, which now starts to 
descend, for about another 400 metres, reaching another deer 
fence gate at the ‘T’ junction with ‘Peat Road’. Go through the gate, 
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turn left and keep to this track, zig-zagging all the way down until 
you pass over the old railway line. 
 
50 metres on you will meet another track, turn left and continue 
down passing the Hydro Electric Power Station. Join the main road 
and continue eastwards, with the Loch on your right, back to the 
start at the Information Point and footbridge. 


